Greetings Pioneers,

As we head into our mid-winter break, we face a winter storm warning. | pray you all stay warm

and safe.

Please click on this link for a message from our PFSA DHS Teacher Appreciation Luncheon
and please consider supporting them as our teachers look forward to this event every year.

Our week ahead looks like this:
Monday, February 21st

e NO SCHOOL
Tuesday, February 22nd

¢ NO SCHOOL
o Basketball Game
e Ice Hockey

Thursday, February 24th

e Career Fair for 9th graders
o Basketball Game
e Ice Hockey

Have a wonderful break and stay warm!

Principal Jebril
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45A5AD2DA2F58-dhsteacher
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E45A5AD2DA2F58-dhsteacher

